ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: September 6, 2018

TO: All Potential Quaiiﬁerw/

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. I — RFQ- Market Square Garage Mural
QUALIFICATIONS DUE: September 21, 2618, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential qualifier and to
make changes to the Contract Document regarding the above-referenced Request for
Qualifications. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the

original specifications as noted.

Question 1: In the RFQ, it specifies acrylic paint or "comparable" materials. Although I have
painted murals before, my expertise is in large-scale outdoor mosaic murals created from durable
ceramic tiles. Would ceramic tiles (resulting in the creation of a mosaic mural) be an
acceptable/comparable material for this mural project, or is this mural project limited exclusively
to paint?

Response: The preferred medium is paint, however, the evaluation team will review and
consider such alternatives as mosaic tile.

Changes:

1. The City hereby removes the section labeled “Wall Preparation.” Artist(s) will not be
responsible for pressure washing wall. The wall will be properly prepared prior to
artist(s) beginning work.

2. The City hereby changes the amount of the honorarium to $200 and shall provide
such honorarium to each (and up to fifteen) finalists/teams.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



